
 
 

Diversity Statement 
 

Celebrating Diversity at CPA 2019 
 

The Collaborative Perspectives on Addictions (CPA) Conference believes in the inclusion of 
scientists, practitioners, and learners from diverse backgrounds who have a shared interest 
in understanding and treating addictive disorders. We believe that this mission is enhanced 
by a variety of perspectives, and our goal is to create an inclusive, respectful conference 
environment that invites participation from people of all races, ethnicities, genders, ages, 
abilities, religions, and sexual orientations. We are actively seeking to increase the diversity 
of our attendees, speakers, and sponsors through our calls for proposals, schedule of 
conference events, and through dialogue with the larger communities we serve. At CPA 
2019, we want every participant to feel welcome, included, and safe at the conference. We 
also recognize that this is an ongoing process and attendees are encouraged to speak with 
the program chairs regarding any concerns about diversity and inclusion at CPA 2019. We 
value diversity in the communities we bring together, and we welcome your contributions 
to bringing balanced representation of the richness of our collective conference experience. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to Providence for CPA 2019! 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Jennifer Merrill, PhD 
Ali Yurasek, PhD 
Conference Co-Chairs, 
CPA 2019 

James Murphy, PhD 
Michael Amlung, PhD 
Logistics Co-Chairs,  
CPA 2019 

Jacob Vandenberg, PhD 
Diversity Coordinator, 
CPA 2019 

 


